
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I hope you are well. 
 
On Monday 1st November we had our school photos - the proofs should have either come home 
yesterday or they will be coming home in book bags this afternoon - with this in mind, please can we ask 
all parents/carers if they would like to order a photo to return the proofs back to the school office 
by Tuesday 16th November. Any orders after this date will need to be online only, and will be 
subject to P&P back to the home address only. 
 
Sometimes proof cards don't always make it home, so if you need replacements, you can contact DSP 
Photography via dsp.enquiries@gmail.com. But this must be in good time before the deadline date. 
 
Thank you. 
Best wishes, 
Ellie James  
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